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Legislation:

Upcoming Events:

25-01

Funding Winter

Retreat/ Lock-in 

25-02

Funding SGA x

Freshman Forum

Valentine’s Day Party

Hot Cocoa and Candy Canes Finals Event with

Academic Affairs and Student Welfare

Shopping with SGA for International Students

First Day of Class Welcome Back Tables

SGA Interest Meeting

Strike Out Bowling with Student Welfare

SGA Elections Timeline:

1/13- Declaration of Candidacy opens

2/3 - Declaration of Candidacy closes

2/4 - Mandatory Candidate Meeting

2/10 - Campaigning Begins

3/3 - Official Candidate Debate

3/10 - Elections begin

3/12 - Elections end

4/23 - SGA Inauguration

February 4th - Mandatory Candidate Meeting

February 16th - Valentines party with SGA and

Freshman Forum 

February 18th - SGA Food Truck (Boona’s)

February 28th - 5K registration closes

Previous Event Highlights:

24-22

Budget Oversight

Composition Act



STUDENT GOVERNMENT 

ASSOCIATION

Resource of the Month: SGA Member 

Spotlight:

Send us your 

feedback:

Freshman Forum: SGA Members of

the Week:

Aubrey and Annie Looney Disability Support Services 

The mission of Aubrey & Annie Looney Disability Support

Services (DSS) is to facilitate appropriate and reasonable

accommodations for students with disabilities. It is our goal to

ensure students with disabilities have equal opportunity to

achieve their academic goals while maintaining the integrity of

UNA’s academic program requirements. The Aubrey & Annie

Looney Disability Support Services provides reasonable

accommodations, for qualified students.

Gracyn Thomas

Warm the Heart

with Outreach and

Philanthropy on

February 13th in

the GUC Atrium

Matt Hanback X2 - Senator on the

Budget Oversight Committee

Kinsey Plunkett - Historian

Amelia Joyner - Senator on the Elections

and Recruitment Committee

Kerigan Mardis - President

Thea Sommer - Communications

Director

As an incoming Freshman coming to UNA, I knew that I wanted

to help make a difference on campus. I had the honor of serving

as a Freshman Forum Delegate on the Student Welfare

Committee, which allowed me to help better the experience of

students heere on campus. As my time serving as a Freshman

Forum Delegate camed to an end, I knew that I did not want my

time serving UNA’s students to be over and made the decision

to run for a Senator position in SGA. Now, I currently serve as a

Chairwoman of the Student Welfare Committee and I could not

be more thankful to be able to serve the students and campus

that have given me so much to me. It is truly a privilege to serve

this university and its wonderful students and I am forever

grateful for this opportunity!

@unasga @freshmanforum_una www.una.edu/sga


